
 
 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers,  

 

 

Village Primary are very excited to be raising money for Children in Need this 

year!  

 

On Friday 18th November, children are invited to come to school dressed in 

spots or bright colours in exchange for a donation to the Children in Need 

Appeal. For this fundraising event, please can all donations be in cash.   

 

We are looking forward to a fun filled day whilst supporting this worthy cause!  

 

Thank you for your continued support 

 

Mr Birtwhistle  

Head Teacher 


